
AAIP & ANAMS COVID 19 Vaccine Town Hall

Invitation from AAIP and ANAMS

This Sunday, December 20 at
2:00 PM CST (3:00 PM EST)
Association of American Indian
Physicians (AAIP) and
Association of American Medical
Students (ANAMS) have teamed
up to bring you this important
COVID-19 Vaccine Message
Town Hall.

This town hall is designed for
students, but we welcome
anyone who wants to help spread
the word about the importance of
vaccinating against COVID-19.
 
Registration link:

Connect with us

https://umn-private.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwtc-CtqDIjGNQ8xqqmZ2TOuQ8qo6-gSgn2?fbclid=IwAR0UmbQyDlbeC47u8Nbsurx2MFkmVSuYQS3AdLRpiboch1GGV7czgsufsic
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https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Association-of-American-Indian-Physicians/156976135945
https://twitter.com/AAIP1971
http://blank

